From: Gentet, Matthias

Sent: 29 May 2018 09:15
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: Your application reference: 2017/6142/INVALID - Auden Place Nursery, 1

Auden Place - 2018/2258/NEW

From: Chris Danielson (mailto |

Sent: 23 May 2018 22:56

To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk>

Cc: Depala, Ramesh <Ramesh.Depala@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Your application reference: 2017/6142/INVALID - Auden Place Nursery, 1 Auden Place -
2018/2258/NEW

Hello Matthias,

Thank you for the update. My apologies if T have duplicated the applications or caused any other
complications.

Thank you for transferring the Design and Access statement submitted with the Listed Building Consent
application onto the original application.

I can confirm I am in agreement with withdrawing submission reference: 2018/2258/NEW. Do I need to
action this withdrawal?

As I look at our applications on Planning Portal, T assume our valid application is ‘Auden Place — Fence’,
reference: PP-06502749?

Unfortunately we do not have drawings of the old fence, however, I have been able to source some photos
of the old fence from a summer fete we held last year (please excuse the close ups of musicians!). Are these
photos adequate for the difference in the size as well as the design to be assessed?

Thank you for your continued support and patience. Please let me know anything further you require and I
will action immediately.

Regards
Chris
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This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected.
This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and
process the data we hold about you and residents.



